
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Just a short note today to introduce our newest TCC chairperson to the community. 
Please see the attached letter. 

For all the parents who are new to our community, the purpose of the TCC is to 
cooperate with Tanarata International Schools to advance the interests of the school 
and to promote the well-being of the students, parents, and teachers. 

To this end it shall:- 

a. Broaden the dimensions of the TiS education through awareness of recent 
trends in education via communiqués, conferences, guest speakers, provide 
educational support and parent involvement where required. 

b. Advance the moral, academic, and physical growth of the students and to 
promote the well-being and international image of The School and by 
sponsoring or supporting events/activities; 

c. Raise funds to support TiS and its students through activities and projects, 

d. Promote community service in all areas of social interaction; and  e. 
Promote understanding and cooperation among students, parents, and 
teachers. 

We welcome Ms Adrienne Josef and look forward to working closely with her in her 
capacity as chairperson of TCC. 

We have loads of activities lined up this term, the first one being our STEM themed 
Halloween Carnival happening on 20 Oct, Friday. We look forward to active 
participation from all our community members. 

Best regards, 

Barnali Guha 

PS : Tomorrow is a public holiday, we will see our students back in school on Friday 
29th Sept. 

 



27th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the new academic year (2023-24) from the 

Tanarata Community Club (TCC). If this is your first year at TiS, 

I would like to extend a very warm welcome to each of you and if you are a seasoned 

TiS family member, welcome back and I’m sure you are looking forward to yet another 

amazing year at TiS! 

 

Let me start by introducing myself. I am Ms Adrienne Josef. I have been a teacher at TiS 

for the past 16 years, of which 6 years has seen me as a parent of TiS. It has been an 

absolute pleasure and honour to be a part of this amazing family and it is an even 

bigger honour to be given the role as the Chairperson of the TCC. 

 

I would firstly like to take this opportunity to say a very BIG thank you to Ms Vidhya 

Ara�sh and her commitee for everything they have done over this last four years. Their 

dedica�on and commitment has brought much posi�vity and made every event a huge 

success. We truly appreciate it. 

 

TCC is a collabora�ve partnership between our school and families which focuses on 

ensuring a safe and secure learning environment for our children where strong and 

respec�ul rela�onships can flourish.  

Over the years, we have seen great progress made by the TCC and for this upcoming 

year, we must con�nue to build on the success to reach our goals and objec�ves. In 

this regard, we will con�nue being ac�vely involved in organising and suppor�ng the 

various programs and events throughout the year, and at the same �me, enhance our 

children’s learning. 

 



I am looking forward to con�nuing the working partnership we have established with 

our affable principal, outstanding teachers/staff and invaluable parents to provide an 

excellent learning experience and environment for our children.  

 

As we start the year, I have reinstated the “Reading Program” where parent volunteers 

come in to assist students in increasing their reading proficiency.  

 

Following this, the TCC will be se�ng up a dessert stall during our Halloween Carnival 

to raise funds for our future programs. These are just some of the ac�vi�es we have 

lined up, we will keep you updated periodically regarding our events and ac�vi�es.  

 

We would love for each family to find a way in which they can be a bigger part of our 

school. Please consider ge�ng involved this year by volunteering. Many hands make 

light work. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with myself or any of the commitee 

members. We would love to help you find a way to become an ac�ve member of our 

school community through the TCC. 

 

The number one reason to join the TCC is to benefit all the children. In doing so, you 

help us achieve that goal. Here are some of the many advantages: 

  

1. You will be demonstra�ng to your child the importance you place on educa�on 

and the rela�onship we have with TiS. 

 

2. By volunteering with TCC, you not only gain valuable experience, but it is an 

opportunity to put your skills and hobbies to good use, for a good cause. 

 

3. By ge�ng involved, you will be part of the solu�on and helping to make 

posi�ve changes.  

 



4. The TCC is a forum for exchanging ideas; atending the TCC mee�ngs and

events throughout the year allows you to make sugges�ons and provide your

construc�ve input.

Remember, we are all in this together, excellence through collabora�on is key to our 

success and will propel our children and school to greater success.  

Please feel free to have a chat with me should you have any queries or concerns. I look 

forward to working together with all teachers and parents in making this academic year 

an exci�ng and successful one for all! 

Please let me introduce our commitee for TiS- TCC : 

Principal - Mrs Barnali Guha  

Chairperson – Ms Adrienne Josef 

Secretary – Ms Vthya  

Treasurer - Mr. Teo Kok Sin (& TiS-Teacher representa�ve) 

Teacher representa�ve – Ms Feeda 

Commitee members : 

Ms Vidhya Ara�sh    Ms Sophia Muneer 

Ms Shubha Malatesh   Ms Sushma Sirigiri 

Ms Vignasewary  

Ms Kah Ling  

Mr Somanadhan    

Ms Priya Chandrakasan Mr Jason Linggod 


